
JOHN JAY HIGH SCHOOL DAILY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Tuesday, January 21, 2020 

Today is a day 1 

 

Attention Seniors:  Don’t forget to stop by the Counseling 

Center to browse the scholarship application table.  As 

applications arrive they will be placed on the table.  

Applications will also be uploaded to the counseling 

center’s web page as well as posted on Naviance under 

“document resources” noted on the bottom of your home 

page.  Local applications which will have a JJHS recipient 

will also be emailed to the entire senior class.  Good Luck! 

 

Attention Seniors:  cap and gown orders with payment will 

be collected outside of the cafeteria from Tuesday, 

January 21st through Friday, Jan 24th from 9-2.  The cost 

for full ensemble is 45.00, cap and tassel 25.00 and just a 

tassel 10.00.  Choice of color is white or purple.  Make 

checks payable to JJHS. Any questions contact Patti 

Dente or Mr. Zoeller. 

 

There is a meeting for boys interested in playing tennis 

Spring 2019 on January 29th at 3 pm in the health 

classroom. 

 



Spring Track & Field meeting will take place Tuesday, 

February 25th after school in N203-204 from 3-4 pm.  You 

must attend if you plan on participating in track to get 

information on season requirements. 

 

Attention Juniors and Sophomores: A representative from 

Northern Westchester BOCES will be visiting John Jay 

High School on Thursday, January 23rd in the library at 

the start of period 9.  If you are interested in attending 

please make sure to sign in, all missed assignments must 

be made up. 

 

Attention all AP students:  if you did not receive an AP 

student bulletin in any of your AP classes, please stop into 

the Counseling Center to pick one up. 

 

Sustainability Club: today will be a mandatory meeting 

for all members to kickoff Sustainability Week planning.  

Come prepared with an action plan for your event. 

 

The Red Cross Club is hosting a fundraiser in an effort to 

support the remediation of bushfires in Australia.  We have 

posted fliers around the school with a QR code that directs 

students to the official Australian Red Cross link for 

donating.  Students also need to email the donation 

receipt to Ashley Stagnari(astagnari20@klschools.org) 

and our advisor Linda devine (ldevine@klschools.org).  

Our goal is to reach $500.00 by the end of next week.  
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Chess Club meets Wednesdays after school in room 

A201.  No previous experience necessary.  Download the 

free REMIND app and use the join code @jjhschess to 

receive notifications about upcoming events, tournaments, 

etc. 

 

The Robotics Club will meet Wednesdays after school in 

room C103.   

 

Photography Club will meet in H111 at 3:00 PM on 

Tuesdays.  All are welcome. 

 

SAGA Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets alternate 

Wednesdays after school in room N203. All are welcome. 

See Malerie Simon in the counseling center or Harry 

Heftler with any questions. Download the free REMIND 

app and use the join code @jjhssaga to receive 

notifications about upcoming meetings, events, 

celebrations, etc. 

 


